
Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, November 7, 2023 
 

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Standley’s 9th Annual 5 on 5 Tournament has crowned its champion!  The Grizzlies, Jrue 

Frazier, Jacob Hildebrandt, Lorenzo Dewey, Mason Williams, Max Anderson & Roman 

Murallo defeated the Lakers 8-6 during 2nd lunch yesterday.  Thank you to everyone that 

participated!  Don’t forget, our annual 3 on 3 tournament is coming in March! 
 

Attention Standley staff and Seahawks, on November 17, the Green Team is holding a 

festival during both lunches in honor of National Recycling Day. To participate in games 

and to earn prizes all you need is to bring your recyclables! Recyclables include any 

plastic bottles or aluminum cans!!!!  Prizes include sunglasses, slap bracelets, hacky sacks, 

and rubber duckies.  Save your recyclables now!   
 

Listen up 8th-grade students! 
 

We will be going on a field trip to U.C. High on Nov. 16th going during per. 1. You should 

have received a permission during (per. 1) slip today. Be sure to return it to your period 1 

teacher so that you will be able to go. Your parent or guardian needs to sign the slip and 

then return it.  

Be sure to print out your name on the form. This permission slip does not go back to the 

counseling office.  

 

A great essay contest 

 

There is an Elk's essay contest for Red Ribbon Month. The theme is "Be Kind to Your 

Mind- Be drug-free"!  It needs to be 250 words or less. 1st place is $400 2nd is $300 and 

3rd is $200.  Go to the counseling office to get the form. It cannot be computer generated. 

Please come to the counseling office for a form. 
 

Thank you, Ms. Wilson  
 

There will be a meeting for No Place for Hate in room 514 second lunch on Thursday. 
 

Hey Seahawks! AVID’s Annual Canned Food Drive begins today and ends on the 16th of 

November.  We need your help to donate to those in need. Boxes for the canned foods will 

be passed out to all advisory classes this week. Remember all items must be non-

perishable, and cannot be homemade goods, or come in glass jars! Whichever advisory 

class donates the most canned foods will be rewarded with a special treat from AVID club. 

Please consider donating to help the less fortunate people in our community. Thank you! 

 

 



Attention all Standley students!  The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk 

Sessions this week:  Frankel, Juergens, & Plunkett 

 

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Tuesday, 

Thursday & Friday this week, then take 2nd Lunch.  Wednesday you will follow your 

normal schedule. 

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes. 

 

Have a Tremendous Tuesday! 


